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	  	  	 Effective	 CAR  
	 ID	 Title	 Semester	 Recommendation

Deletion of Certificates
	 145A	 Management Certificate	 Spring 2019	 3

	 224	 Advanced Interior Design Certificate	 Fall 2018	 3

	 225	 Design Industry Partnership Certificate	 Fall 2018	 3

Deletion of Programs 
	 011	 Theatre Performance Track, Arts and Sciences AA	 Spring 2019	 3

	 014	 Theatre Technical Track, Arts and Sciences AA	 Spring 2019	 3

	 128	 Dance Track, Arts and Sciences AA	 Spring 2019	 3

Revised Certificates 	  	  
	 156	 Paralegal Studies Certificate	 Spring 2019	 3 
	 240	 Fire and Emergency Services Management Certificate	 Spring 2019	 3

	 249	 Emergency Preparedness Management Certificate	 Spring 2019	 3

	 251	 Women’s and Gender Studies Certificate	 Spring 2019	 3

	 252	 Advanced Network Security Certificate	 Spring 2018	 3

	 226	 Introductory Interior Design Certificate	 Fall 2018	 3

	 232A	 Computer Gaming and Simulation Certificate	 Fall 2018	 3 

Revised Programs 	  	  
	 315	 Early Childhood Education Technology AAS	 Spring 2019	 3

	 360	 Computer Gaming and Simulation AAS	 Fall 2018	 3

	 412E	 Environmental Science and Policy, Science AS	 Spring 2019	 3

	 414	 Emergency Preparedness Management AS	 Spring 2019	 3

	 611A	 General Studies AA: Studies in HACL Core	 Fall 2018	 3

	 107	 Computer Science Track, Computer	 Spring 2018	 3

		  Science and Technologies AA	

Outcomes and Updates
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	Program or Certificate	 Fall 2018	 Spring 2019	 Summer 2019

	Landscape Technology (AAS)
Landscape Technology  
Certificate
American Sign Language 
Certificate
Women’s Studies Certificate

Advanced Interior Design 
Certificate
Design Industry Partnership 
Certificate
Introductory Interior Design 
Certificate

Broadcast Media  
Productions AAS
Ethic Social Studies  
Certificate
Photography Certificates

Program viability reports re-
viewed by CARC and SVPAA.  
Request for additional data 
and action plan implementa-
tion for each program.

Certificate Deleted

Certificate Deleted 

Curriculum modification

Meet with dean and chair  
to discuss process,  
expectations, and reporting 
deadlines.

Update reports and data find-
ings are due February 2019. 
CARC reviews reporting 
information and makes  
recommendation to SVPAA.  

Programs and certificates 
submit reports and data. 
CARC and SVPAA reviews. 
Request for additional data 
and action plan implemen-
tation for each program or 
certificate. 

SVPAA makes final decision 
about program/Certificate.

Program/certificate has one 
year to implement action 
plan.

20
18

20
19

Process Implementation Timeline, 2018—2019


